INTERNATIONAL INDIAN PUBLIC SCHOOL - RIYADH
REVISED BUS FEE STRUCTURE

30 Aug 2025 REF: IIPS/PRL/25-26/47

Dear Parents,
Greetings!

This is to inform all parents that, with the concerted efforts of the School Management

Committee, the competitive bus fare has been revised and will get into effect from 1%
September, 2025.

The revised bus fee has been reduced from SR. 260 to SR. 235 (Two-way) and SR. 220 to

SR. 195 (One-way). The reduction will be applicable from the forthcoming billing cycle,
and necessary adjustments, if any, will be made against advance payments.

You are requested to kindly take note of the same. For any clarifications, please contact
the Office during working hours.

Thank You for your cooperation.

Best Regards,
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